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ComReg extends deadline for responses to a 
consultation on the liberalisation of the GSM bands 
 
 
The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has today announced 
that, following requests from interested parties, the deadline for the submission of 
responses to its current public consultation on the liberalisation of the GSM bands 
(ComReg Document 08/57) has been extended to September 30, 2008. 
 
The consultation deals with the liberalisation of the GSM 900 MHz and 1800 MHz 
Spectrum Bands, the options available for making further spectrum available as 
well as the expiry of current operator licences. 
 
ComReg welcomes the views and comments of all interested parties on the issues 
raised in Document 08/57 (Consultation - Liberalising the Use of the 900 MHz and 
1800 MHz GSM Bands) which is available on the ComReg website 
www.comreg.ie. 
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